TELEPHONE No. 22103.

Llopd's Register of Shipping,

Imperial House,

Donegall Square East,

Belfast 24th January, 1939.
2

The Secretary,

LONDON,

Dear 8ir,

MESSRS. HARLAND & WOLFF'S NO0S.1016 & 1017.

We are forwarding herewith, for the
consideration of the Committee, letter recelved
from the Builders in connection with the plan of
Pumping Arrangements for the sbove vessels.

We are, Dear Sir,
Yours faithfully,

The Surveyorss
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